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9 September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There will be a Parent Voice Team meeting on Wednesday 15 September 5pm – 6pm at The Bourne 

Academy. 

For newcomers, the Parent Voice Team consists (PVT) of a group of parents, from various year 

groups. Whether you join in with every half term meeting, or you come on a more ad-hoc basis, 

being part of the PVT is a chance to be more involved with your child’s education, hear about new or 

current initiatives, raise any general issues or improvements for the Academy, or help raise money 

through fundraising events. 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 
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